MEMORANDUM

OUT OF HOURS WORK - TREE REMOVAL NEW SOUTH HEAD
RD

To: Department of Planning, Industry & Environment (DPIE)
From: Gregg Armstrong - Richard Crookes Constructions
Date: 13 January 2020

Project: Cranbrook School Redevelopment

Consent Authority: Dept. of Planning, Infrastructure & Environment (DPIE) - Minister for Planning and
Public Spaces

Application No: SSD-8812

Reason for Submission: Out of Hours Work Approval
Condition Number: Dé (d)

Date: 13 January 2020

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to request approval for out of hours works required to be undertaken on the Cranbrook
School Redevelopment project

The works involve the removal of multiple trees at the northern boundary of Cranbrook School along
the verge of Rose Bay Avenue and New South Head Rd (Refer CR-A05-002[5] Demolition Plan
attached). As some of the trees overhang New South Head Rd one lane of traffic on New South Head
Rd must be closed to allow the trees to be removed safely. The ROL and lane closure has been
approved by RMS however restricts the works to be undertaken at night (please see ROL attached
for approved hours)

The trees will be lopped with chainsaws at night however mulching of the trees will be postponed and
completed during DA hours to minimise the noise impact at night.

Gregg Armstrong

At

Project Director
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